
 

 
 

 

Announcement from Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Pathum Thani 
Subject: Declaration of Intent and Policy on No Gift Policy in Relation to Duties 

------------------------------------------------------ 
     The Minister of Education has declared the intention to combat corruption and has 

issued a No Gift Policy for the Ministry of Education on International Anti-Corruption Day 
(Thailand), under the theme "The Ministry of Education: Transparent and Intolerant of 
Corruption" (MOE TRUST & Zero Corruption) for the fiscal year 2022 on December 15 , 2021. 
This initiative aims to raise awareness, encourage a sense of integrity, and promote a stance 
against accepting and tolerating corruption among Ministry of Education personnel, as well as 
to enhance the Ministry's positive image. 

In accordance with this intention, Princess Chulabhorn Science High School           
Pathum Thani, recognizes the importance of fostering an awareness of and intolerance toward 
corruption. We have established measures to prevent corruption and misconduct, and to 
strengthen the values, attitudes, integrity, and behavior of our personnel to avoid actions that 
could affect their discretion or decision-making in their duties, which might lead to favoritism 
or conflicts of interest. Therefore, Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Pathum Thani, 
announces the following: 
  1. Administrators, teachers, and educational staff are prohibited from accepting 
any gifts or tokens from external individuals or entities and from giving any gifts or tokens to 
external individuals or entities during all festive occasions and special events. 
  2. Administrators, teachers, and educational staff must not seek to obtain gifts, 
tokens, or benefits that are not legally permissible. 
  3 . For conveying congratulations, best wishes, greetings, or condolences on 
various occasions according to traditional practices, it is recommended to use greeting cards, 
condolence books, or social media instead of giving physical gifts. 
 This announcement is made for general information and adherence to the guidelines 
is mandatory. 
 

  Announced on July 21, 2025 
 

(Samorn Pato) 
School Principal of Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Pathum Thani 
 


